






The Pablo Borbon Gym at Batangas State University
served as a facility for a Junior MPBL.

Maharlika Pilipinas Basketball League (MPBL)
Junior Division Event at Batangas State University – July 2023

Last July 10, 2023, the Maharlika Pilipinas Basketball
League (MPBL) Junior Division held a basketball
tournament at Batangas State University’s (BatStateU)
gymnasium, located at the Pablo Borbon Campus. This
event was part of a broader initiative to support local and
national athletic development by utilizing the university's
state-of-the-art sports facilities.

The tournament featured teams from various regions,
showcasing their basketball skills in a competitive yet
sportsmanlike environment.  As a key mandate of the
university, its sports facilities are open to the general
public, providing access to high-quality venues for various
sports activities.

By hosting events such as the MPBL Junior Division
tournament, the university fulfills its role in supporting
community engagement and collaboration. The
university's facilities are designed to serve not just
students, but also stakeholders and the wider public,
fostering a spirit of inclusivity in sports.

The MPBL event underscored the importance of
partnerships between educational institutions and
external organizations in promoting sportsmanship and
physical fitness. It also demonstrated the capability of
BatStateU’s sports facilities to accommodate large-scale
events, making it a hub for both local and national
tournaments. This effort is in line with the university’s
mission to provide shared sports facilities, where
tournaments and activities beyond the university's scope
can take place, creating opportunities for broader
community participation in sports.

Overall, the event was a success, both in terms of
competition and community engagement, reinforcing
Batangas State University’s role as a key supporter of
sports development in the region.
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